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Board of Management  

Agreed Report 

8th March 2023 

 

Please refer to the monthly newsletters and school Facebook and Twitter pages for more 

news. 

 

 
• The Financial Accounts for 2021/2022 have been submitted to the FSSU on 28th February 

2023 

• The Board approved an application for teacher leave. 

• The Checklist for Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement was completed and 

signed. 

• The Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment has been reviewed by 

staff, parents, pupils and the Board. 

• Keane McEllin Solicitors Claremorris are to sponsor football jerseys for the 

school. 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


